
NORTHEAST LOUISIANA AMATEUR RADIO CLUB 
 

May 4, 2021 
 

@ Geneva Academy 
 

There were 11 attendees. This was our first face-to-face meeting since March 2020. 
 
Everyone introduced themselves. Fred, N5LKO, & Jo Hatten, KB5EIL, were visiting from 
Colorado. 
 
Financial report was given by Ruth Ragsdale, WM5LA. 
 
Upcoming events: 

• Field Day - June 26, 27 
• Huntsville, AL Hamfest - August 21,22 

 
Scott Dickson, W5WZ gave a presentation on SWR & Antenna’s. 
 
Next meeting will be on June 1, 2021, 6:30 PM at Geneva Academy. 
 
Meeting was adjourned around 8:00 PM. 
 
 


